
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
From:  Mr Dario Pirotta  

Director, MATSEC  
 
To:  Heads of College Network, College Principals and Heads of School 
 
Subject: Retention of Coursework Marks 
 
Date:  4th October 2021 
 

 
 
Candidates sitting any subject with a coursework component in the 2022 sessions are to present their 
coursework reflecting the criteria stated in the 2022 syllabi. Marks for coursework presented in previous 
sessions may be transferred only if there are the same criteria for coursework in the 2022 syllabus. For further 
information candidates are encouraged to refer to the 2022 syllabi of the subjects they intend to sit for. All 
syllabi may be accessed through https://www.um.edu.mt/matsec/syllabi 
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